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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 – Visit to the Eden Project 

We are excited to inform you that our Year 4 pupils will be going on an educational visit to the 

Eden Project on Tuesday 18th March. This trip is designed to complement our recent learning 

on the topic of the rainforest, providing the children with an immersive learning experience in 

this unique environment. 

The children will be transported to and from the Eden Project by bus, departing school at 

9:00am and returning back to Sandy Hill Academy before the end of the school day. Your 

child should be collected from Sandy Hill Academy at their normal time. 

Pupils should wear their usual school uniform and sensible footwear. We also recommend that 

your child has a waterproof coat with them on this date.  

We kindly request that each child brings their water bottle and a packed lunch for the trip. If 

your child is entitled to pupil premium free school meals, and you would like them to be 

provided with a school packed lunch please contact the school office before Friday 7th March 

and we will organise a packed lunch for your child. 

School is subsidising the cost of the trip; however, we are requesting a voluntary contribution 

of £4 per child to help cover some of the expenses. Please note there is no obligation to 

contribute, pupils will not be treated differently according to whether or not their parents have 

contributed. However, the event can only take place if the school receives enough 

contributions. In the event that the visit has to be cancelled, a full refund will be made. 

Consent and voluntary contributions should be completed via ParentPay. Consent is required 

by Friday 14th March. 

We believe this visit will be a valuable and enjoyable experience for the children, and we are 

very much looking forward to the trip. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Kind regards, 

 
Mr J Walker      

Head of School 
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